Minutes for CEPP meeting for October 6, 2008

In attendance were Dan Nathan (Chair), Susan Kress, Rik Scarce, Claire Solomon, Bob Turner, Terry Diggory, Erica Bastress-Dukehart.

The committee continued discussions regarding the DOS restructuring report. This discussion will continue at the next meeting. 

The committee also began a discussion regarding the proposal for a domestic exchange program with Spelman College in Atlanta, Georgia. Questions regarding the proposal were raised, and Erica Bastress-Dukehart, as chair of the Advisory Committee on Off-Campus Programs, will bring those concerns to the OCSE office before the next meeting. The committee also began discussions regarding a new international program in Mysore, India, that would replace Skidmore’s current India program. This discussion will continue at the next meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:00 am. 

Respectfully submitted by Erica Bastress-Dukehart
